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UN-Habitat: mission and work on SDG localization

Urbanization and human 
settlement matters

Works in over 90 countries

Urbanization for reducing 
inequality, discrimination and 

poverty

UN-Habitat’s priorities

SDG Localization

Housing

Climate Change

Post-conflict recovery

Resolution on 
Localizing the SDGs 
adopted by Member 

States during the second 
session of the United 

Nations Habitat 
Assembly 



300

198

VLRS HAVE BEEN PUBLISHED 
SINCE 2016

LOCAL AND REGIONAL 
GOVERNMENTS

What is needed to do a 
VLR?

How exactly is a VLR made 
to be 'action-oriented’?

What comes after the VLR?

Data environment

Strategic planning and policy coherence

Participation and awareness raising

Transparency and accountability

Multilevel coordination

International positioning and recognition

Frequent questions

Voluntary Local Reviews

24 VLRS SUPPORTED BY UN-
HABITAT

12 VLRS CURRENTLY BEING 
SUPPORTED BY UN-HABITAT



https://unhabitat.org/sites/default/files/2024/02/action-
oriented_vlr_methodology.pdf

Action-Oriented 
Voluntary Local Reviews.

https://unhabitat.org/sites/default/files/2024/02/action-oriented_vlr_methodology.pdf
https://unhabitat.org/sites/default/files/2024/02/action-oriented_vlr_methodology.pdf


Voluntary Local Review is an 
assessment of a territory's progress 

towards the Sustainable 
Development Goals, accompanied 

by strategic plans to enhance future 
progress.
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Global and Regional VLR Guidelines

Global Urban Monitoring Framework

SDG Indicators, national and local indicators



Voluntary Local Review is an 
assessment of a territory's 
progress towards the 
Sustainable Development 
Goals, accompanied by 
strategic plans to enhance 
future progress.

Trends over time

What are the local priorities?

What is needed to achieve them?



Voluntary Local Review is an 
assessment of a territory's 
progress towards the 
Sustainable Development 
Goals, accompanied by 
strategic plans to enhance 
future progress

Problem solvingConnected to initiatives, projects, policies

Evidence based



Work Steps



Work Steps



Tools

Action-Oriented 
Recommendations 

Data
Indicator’s 
Alignment 

Tool
City Scan Tool

Stakeholder 
Engagement

Stakeholder 
Engagement 

Tool



ZOOMING IN ON THE STRATEGIC ACTION TRACK

Review of Existing 
Policies and 

Initiatives

Visioning and 
Prioritization

Strategic 
Recommendations

Implementation Continued
Monitoring and 

Evaluation
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Networks
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www.sdglocalization.org

Thank you!

Claudia Garcia Zaragoza
claudia.garciazaragoza@un.org

@SDGlocalization

@UN-Habitat SDG 
Localization

@SDGlocalization
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